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A15 BUNKERS HILL, LINCOLN: DRAINAGE AND SURFACING SCHEME 

Decision Date: Between 11 June 2018 and 15 June 2018 
 

 
Comments from the Highways and Transport Scrutiny Committee 

 
The Highways and Transport Scrutiny Committee considered a report on the A15 
Bunkers Hill, Lincoln: Drainage and Surfacing Scheme on 11 June 2018. The 
Committee agreed to pass on the following comments to the Leader of the Council and 
the Executive Councillor for Highways, Transport and IT as part of their consideration 
of this item. 
 

 The Committee supported the efficiencies this scheme promotes by linking the 
works to the end of the Wragby Road/Wolsey Way scheme, to minimise 
disruption and eliminate the need to revisit the site in three years.  

 The Committee welcomed the investment in the highways network and the 
benefits to the local area. 

 The Committee was reassured that the proposed overnight works would 
conclude at 11pm due to this being a residential area. 

 
The Committee unanimously agreed to support the recommendations to proceed with 
the scheme. 
 

 
 
 


